Office of School Board Members October 6, 2004
Board Meeting of October 20, 2004

Ms. Betsy H. Kaplan, Member

SUBJECT: REQUEST THAT THE SCHOOL BOARD OF MIAMI-DADE
COUNTY, FLORIDA, RECOGNIZE INFORMED FAMILIES AND
PRESIDENT AND CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER, MS. PEGGY
SAPP, FOR 22 YEARS OF COMMITMENT AND DEDICATION IN
CREATING A DRUG FREE COMMUNITY FOR THE STUDENTS
OF MIAMI-DADE COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS

COMMITTEE: EDUCATION AND SCHOOL OPERATIONS

Miami-Dade County Public Schools (M-DCPS) honors the commitment and dedication
of Informed Families and President and Chief Executive Officer, Ms. Peggy Sapp, in
efforts to educate the public and create a drug-free community for the students of
Miami-Dade County. It is during the community, “Red Ribbon Campaign,” from October
23-31, 2004, that we take this opportunity to recognize the 22-year relationship between
M-DCPS and Informed Families. This partnership demonstrates the philosophy of
community collaboration in creating a safe and drug free learning environment,

Miami-Dade County Public Schools recognizes and honors the service pfovided by
Informed Families and Ms. Peggy Sapp and looks forward to a continued partnership in
the efforts to create a safe and drug-free community.

ACTION PROPOSED BY

MS. BETSY H. KAPLAN: That The School Board of Miami-Dade County,
Florida, recognize the commitment and dedication of
Informed Families and President and Chief Executive
Officer, Ms. Peggy Sapp, in efforts to educate the
public and create a drug-free community for the
students of Miami-Dade County.
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